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PROVINCE OF QUEBEC 
TOWNSHIP OF WENTWORTH 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

FINANCIAL REPORT AND AUDITOR'S REPORT 
FOR THE FISCAL YEAR 2023 

 
 
I, the undersigned, give notice that at the regular sitting of Council to be held on,  
April 8th , 2024, at 7:00 P.M. at the Wentworth Town Hall, 175 Louisa Road in 
Wentworth, the Financial Report and Auditor's Report for Fiscal Year 2023 will be 
deposited. 
 
The Financial Report and the Auditor’s Report for the Fiscal Year 2023 will be available 
upon request to the General Manager and Clerk-Treasurer.  
 
 
Given at Wentworth this 28th day of March 2024. 
 

 
Natalie Black 
General Manager, Clerk-Treasurer 
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